
BY LAWS COMMITTEE REPORT 
April 2025 

 
  The by laws committee lost a member but has replaced the 
member with another very knowledgeable member and an 
advisor. After several meetings, the bylaws are almost ready for 
the board meeting. These hiccups should be taken care of this 
next week. 
 
Wynella Bethards 
By Laws Committee Chair 
 
 
 

REGION III REPORT 
April 2025 

 
  Region III grew by Three members last month and we have 
another incorporated chapter. I did a PTSD2 session at the 
American Legion winter conference in Ky. In Jan. This was very 
well received and many said they wished they had had this 
information sooner. I am now working on our Military Child 
Day Program. 
 
Wynella Bethards 
Region III Director 


